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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
Date:  June 6, 2019 
 
To:  Dan Duchniak, P.E. 
 
From:  Chris Walter, P.E. 
 
Re:  Living Word Developer’s Agreement 
 
 
In September 2018, the public water main extension for Living Word Lutheran was brought before the Water 
Commission and approved.  Now that the project is ready to move into construction, the developer’s agreement 
is being brought to the commission for your approval.  The project involves 640 feet of 8-inch water main, 
including directionally drilling under Saylesville Road.    The Developers Agreement is our standard agreement 
and contains no exceptions. 
 
 
Recommended Motion:  Move to approve of the Developer’s Agreement with Living Word Lutheran Church. 
 
Enc. 
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